
Project Update: June 2011 
 
The launch of the awareness campaign materials took place in Kongo village on 8th July 
2011. The launch brought together hunters, schools-based environmental wildlife clubs 
members, village chiefs, women groups, community based organisations, frontline staff of 
the Ministry of Forestry and Wildlife (MINFOF), mine workers and church leaders. 
 
The process could be divided into three parts: the opening ceremony, the distribution of 
materials and the social. This programme was to distribute the materials to the target 
population for appropriate sensitisation of wildlife management in the Dja-Boumba mining 
area.  
 

 


